KIDDERMINSTER & WORCESTERSHIRE PROSTATE CANCER SUPPORT GROUP

2023 YEAR END REPORT FOR THE SHED AT LEAPGATE

The Shed at Leapgate continues with a hard core of guys meeting every Monday.  Members also drop in just for a coffee and chat.  We are planning, amongst other activities, canal trips organised by Trevor & Wendy Albutt on the Worcester/Birmingham canal network.  The activities on the canal were brought about following the support offered to Trevor when he was receiving treatment for prostate cancer.  An outdoor BBQ is also on the cards but it is obviously weather dependent.
I would like to get back to where we were pre-Covid when as a group we enjoyed trips to the Wildlife Trust at Slimbridge, RAF Cosford, Blenheim Palace and local breweries.  The latter was a favourite as the lads received free drinks to enjoy.
Organising the events does require some effort so I could use some assistance.  If any member or their partner (as we are a mixed group) would be willing to give up some of their time to help then I would appreciate it.
The facilities we have at our disposal at Leapgate Farm I believe would be unique to any UK based support group.  We also use the new community building during the summer months for our committee meetings.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 										Paul Markall
